Rachel Tibbetts

From: voger smen

Sent: 03 January 2024 09:59
To: Planning
Subject: App. No. 23/00977/out

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir,

I thought you should know that the land north of Claydon Road has

This week been partly Flooded where the housing are going, today slightly worse
Than Sunday. | know it’s late for consideration, but thought it very important

For you to put it in your consideration.

Yours Faithfully,

Roger Smith, 7, Kyetts Corner, Cropredy, ox17 1jw

Sent from Mail for Windows



